
 

Telephone: 01446 722792 

 

Fax: 01446 733555 

 

Website: 
www.westquaymedicalcentre.co.uk 

 

@westquaymedicalcentre 

@WestQuayMC 

 

 

 

 

What is the new appointment system and how does it work? 
 

We will be offering an online service called “Ask My GP” where you can seek help and advice from our GPs and Nurse 
Practitioners. The more information you give us when using this service, the better informed we are to help you quicker. 

 
You will be required to register for an account through our website, log in and complete questions such as why you are 

contacting us, how you would like us to help you and what would be the best method to contact you i.e. telephone or online. 
The request will be sent to the reception team who allocate your request to the GPs and Nurse Practitioners. You will be able 
to request a specific GP or Nurse Practitioner should you wish to help with continuity. You will get a response from the team 

promptly within working hours. If you require a prescription, medical advice, or to see the GP or nurse practitioner you will be 
offered this on the SAME DAY. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Changes To 

Appointment System  

 

 

Making Prudent Healthcare Happen 

Current Focus: Equity of Access 

In response to patient feedback, we 

are changing our appointment system 

from Wednesday 1st August 2018. 

Please find a patient information 

leaflet on the next page.  

We will also be updating our website 

and social media pages with further 

information and guides on how to use  

the new system in due course. 

 

 

New 

Appointment 

System starting 

on Wednesday  

1st August 2018 

 

 

 

 

http://www.westquaymedicalcentre.co.uk/


Benefits to patients 
 

 Patient requests will be dealt with on the same day within our opening hours 

 You will have a prompt response 

 No need to phone and experience phone queues at 08:00, you can send a request online 

 If the GP or Nurse Practitioner feel that you need to be seen, you will be given an appointment on 
the same day 

 We will be providing more information on how to register and use the service in the next few 
weeks before we go live. 

 
If you do not have internet access, you will be required to telephone the surgery and answer the 

appropriate questions to be placed on the system. 
 

What do we ask from you? 
 

 Please keep your contact details up to date 
 Please be patient, we are trying to get it right and will listen to constructive comments 

 
We believe that this appointment system will improve access for patients and ensure that patients are 

getting the best advice and care from us on the day that they need it. 
 

 


